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UPF-USA Hosts Eid Al Adha Community Celebration 

  

 

  

Washington, D.C., USA—UPF-USA 
and The Nation’s Mosque hosted a 
“Happy Eid Al Adha, Community 
Celebration Awards Luncheon.” 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-EUME's First Ladies Association Sponsors “No Peace 
Without Women” Conference 

  

 

  

Pristina, Kosovo—UPF was one of 
the sponsors of the second annual “No 
Peace Without Women” conference. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-France and WFWP Discuss "UPF's Vision and Principles 
of Peace" 

  

 

  

Saint-Rémy-lès-Chevreuse, 
France—A diverse group from all over 
France gathered to study the UPF 
Principles of Peace. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 



 

 

UPF-Germany Hosts Prayer Circle to Discuss the Principle of 
"Living for the Sake of Others" 

  

 

  

Düsseldorf, Germany—An 
interreligious prayer circle discussed 
the benefits of living for the sake of 
others. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

UPF-Denmark Establishes General Assembly  

  

 

  

Copenhagen, Denmark—The 
General Assembly was founded to 
develop and expand UPF’s 
peacebuilding work. 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

  

 

 
   

 

AUG 11: 32nd Religious Youth Service 

SEP 21: UN International Day of Peace 

SEP 24: Peace Road Walk 2023 in Ireland 
  

 

   

 

      

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

  


